On Tuesday, July 19, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item G7 - Mary and Robert Pew Public Education Fund Grant:

Question:       How will the teachers be trained?

Response:     The Belle Glade Elementary Science Resource Teacher will be providing the training on PDD days. There is no additional cost associated with this training.
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